Vanessa Koster, Planning Manager 2/4/2016
City of Milwaukee Department of City Development
809 North Broadway

Milwaukee, W153202

Dear Vanessa,

As the Owner of 1550 North Prospect Milwaukee, WI 53202, we authorize Chris Houden of DCH
Properties, LLC to rezone the property from the current Detailed Planned Development to a new
Detailed Plan Development as outlined in the attached Zoning Change Application submitted January 26,
2016.

We also authorize the submittal of application for the Certificate of Appropriateness for the relocation
of the Goll House, an existing structure at 1550 North Prospect Avenue. The house will be moved to a
location 15’ east of the North Prospect Avenue right-of-way on the same parcel.

This authorization pertains only to the current application and applicant, Chris Houden of DCH
Properties. If this rezoning request does not move forward this authorization is revoked.

Please feel free to call with any questions.

Christopher Adams

Managing Member, Interesting Prospect, LLC

Cc: Kristin Connelly via e-mail.



